

University Council Athens, Georgia 30602

January 2, 2004

UNIVERSITY CURRICULUM COMMITTEE - 2003-2004

Dr. William K. Vencill, Chair

Agricultural and Environmental Sciences - Dr. T. Dean Pringle

Arts and Sciences - Dr. Mary A. Leglar (Arts)

Dr. J. Scott Shaw (Sciences)

Business - Dr. Robert D. Gatewood

Education - Dr. Stephen F. Olejnik

Environment and Design - Mr. Scott S. Weinberg

Family and Consumer Sciences - Dr. Jan M. Hathcote

Forest Resources - Dr. Bruce C. Bongarten

Journalism and Mass Communication - Dr. William E. Lee

Law - Mr. David E. Shipley

Pharmacy - Dr. Janet McCombs

Public and International Affairs - Dr. Arnold P. Fleischmann

Social Work - Dr. Paul W. Ammons

Veterinary Medicine - Dr. Sheila W. Allen

Graduate School - Dr. Alan E. Przybyla

Graduate Student Representative – Mr. Jeffrey K. Lake

Undergraduate Student Representative – Ms. Heather W. Sheppard

Dear Colleagues:

The next Full University Curriculum Committee meeting will be held on January 9, 2004, at 3:00 p.m. in the **Peabody Board Room**, Administration Building. The attached proposal to establish a new prefix in the College of Pharmacy will be an agenda item for the meeting.

Sincerely,

William K. Vencill, Chair

University Curriculum Committee

Cc:

Dr. Arnett C. Mace, Jr.

Dr. Delmer D. Dunn



College of Pharmacy

December 23, 2003

Dr. William Vencill Chair, Curriculum Committee Office of Systems Old College Campus

Dear Dr. Vencill:

The College of Pharmacy hereby requests a new course prefix (PMCY). The College currently utilizes two prefixes (PHRM for professional and graduate courses, PHAR for nontraditional courses). We offer several of our courses to students outside the College of Pharmacy, and for accounting purposes, we would like a different course prefix to cross list these courses and identify the non-pharmacy students. If possible, we would like for the Curriculum Committee to consider this request so that we can use the new prefix to meet the January 19 CAPA deadlines.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Storge E. Francisco
Associate Dean